
VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT 

COMMITTEE 

  GENERAL MEETING   29/10/15 

 
Opened: 6:30pm 

 

Present: B. Nolan,  P Peel, B Statham, S Lawson, K Klein 
             
               
Apologies: N Shellford. 
 
Minutes read & accepted: S Lawson  2nd B Statham 

 
Business arising:Fence fixed down near toilet block. Valve in mens toilet block 
to be replaced this week. Have had no more correspondence from Macarthur 
League Tag in regards to hiring oval for the summer. 
 
Safety  Issues : None at the moment. 
 
Treasurers Balance: Balance as at 30/9 /2015   $12,666.28  plus Junior light 
hire money $3,767.75 giving a total of $16,434.03. 
 
Correspondence : Uniting church requesting to use Victoria park webster 
street end outside playing area for Christmas carols on weekend 4th-6th 
December, thats fine.  Picton Show hiring forms. Council no longer wanting 
oval on the 13th February. Read & accepted P Peel 2nd B Statham. 
 
General Business ; field has been arriated but needs water. Had a lengthy 
discussion on Junior and Senior  football wanting to do work on the field such 
as fertilising, topsoil etc. They are to meet with Mark Felsh from council and 
discuss this process. Jim Godfrey willing to help as well .Lights need to be 
fixed before next season. 
 
 
 Meeting closed:7:30 pm  Next meeting  in January.   
          


